STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anp MINERALS DEPARTMENT

'OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA P.0. DRAWER DD
GOVERNOR February 7, 1986 ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88210
(5051 748-1283

Monsanto Oil Company

1300 One First City Center
500 West Texas

Midland, TX 79701

Re: Packer leakage Test
Lowe State Gas Com #1

Dear Mr. Brown:

We have received your letter dated January 31, 1986 advising
us as to the status of the subject well. Even though this
well is presently shut in, a packer leakage test must still
be run to show segregation between the two zones.

This test should be run as soon as possible and this office
notified in time to witness the test.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel
free to contact me at this office.

Sincerely,

T e Earn
Mike Williams
0il & Gas Inspector



